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Subject: FW: OCP Ginters

From: Christina Ciesielski 
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 9:15 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: OCP Ginters 

Hi  

I’m very concerned about any plans to develop the area know as Ginters park and surrounding trails. I’ve 
lived here since 1998 and Ginters is a cherished walking, biking and running area for many. I drive across 
town from the hood to go walk there. It offers a connected green belt in the city. It should be a selling point 
for people moving here from larger cities. There are other areas in town that can have roads widened and 
housing built. Having businesses downtown with residences above would help the housing situation.  
Please leave Ginters field and the trails around it intact.  

Sincerely 
Christina Ciesielski 

2007 Upland Street
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 
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